
 

1.   Our school is a permanently unaided school.  In Compliance of Sections 6 

(1), (2) and (3) of the Fee Regulation Act, 2014, the members of the statutorily 

constituted Parents’ Teachers’ Association Executive Committee ( PTAEC ), at 

their meeting held in March2015, had approved the  revision and increase in 

fees for the academic years 2015-16 and 2016-17. The members of PTAEC had 

also signed the minutes of this meeting, confirming the unanimous resolution 

passed to that effect.  

2.   Majority of the parents have paid fees and taken admission. 

3.   In exceptional cases and circumstances, Parents who have genuine difficulty 

for making payment, may be allowed to pay fees in two installments by giving 

PDC. 

4.   4% incentive is not given to new admissions. This is a policy decision. 

5.   If parents do not secure admission for their wards by completing necessary 

formalities, it is presumed that they are seeking admission for their wards in 

some other school. The seat is then allotted to other students. 

 


